Shirley Graham

No one is against business.

However, the placement of the Hog Farm was a disaster for clean water in Arkansas. A new permit
to operate should be denied.

Please get the whole operation out of the current location, and hopefully be able to clean everything
up. The whole thing becomes worse by the day, while we dither around with this.
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